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American Samoa Pandemic Unemployment Assistance 

(PUA) NEW OFFICE PHONE NUMBER  

 

Pago Pago, A.S. – March 23, 2021 – Through this message we want to inform 
the public that PUA will officially use this new telephone number 684-633-2206 
with effect from March 24, 2021.  The old number 684-731-6331 will no longer be 
available.  Kindly update your contact information and we look forward to serving 
you as usual with this new telephone number. 

 

 

 

 

 


